ATHANASIOS LOTER CHAIRMAN



CITY OF STAMFORD OFFICE OF THE MAYOR
BOARD OF ETHICS
BBB WASHINGTON BOULEVARD
P.O. BOX 10152
STAMFORD, CT 06904-2152

RECEIVED

DEC 3 0 1987

STAMFORD, CONS.

December 28, 1987

Michael J. Arcano

Dear Mr. Arcano:

The Board of Ethics has considered your request for an advisory opinion. It is our finding that there would be no conflict between your possible position on a joint Parks and Recreation Commission and your local officiating duties.

Sincerely yours,

Ann Weiss Secretary, Board of Ethics

cc: Athanasios Loter, Chairman Lois Pont-Briant, Town Clerk